
PROPOSAL FOR THE VARIATION OF THE CITY 
MALL SPECIAL ORDER SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: Michael Ball 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: 23 Cashmere Road 
Cashmere 
Christchurch 

Daytime Phone: 942 9964 

Evening Phone:  

Email: ball-paretai@paradise.net.nz 

Date: 18 March 2008 

Your Submission: I support the extension of the tramway as outlined in the proposal. In fact I 
would like consideration be given to extending it further down Manchester 
Street to Tuam Street then to High Street and then back to the Square. This 
would then take it closer to the Polytech, the Lichfield Lanes and the new 
urban winery. Also as the heritage trams are not low floor I would like 
consideration be given to having a few of the stops having raised platforms 
to enable the elderly, handicapped etc to have easy access. 
The tramway has the potential to be the bones of an inner city tramway 
system appealing to the commuter as well as the tourist as has been done in 
San Francisco. By increasing it incrementally it would spead the cost as well 
as minimising the disruption 

 


